
Inasmuch as you have done it 
unto one of the least of these my 
brethren, you have done it unto 

me.  Matthew 25:40 

VBS Highlights 
This past week, Rolling Oaks Baptist Church came 
out and hosted their 5th annual VBS for the youth in 
our community. This time was such a blessing for us 
and our students. We were able to connect with 
several new families in the neighborhood, and we 
had over 45 youth attend the VBS. Greatest of all, 13 
students gave their lives to the Lord. We thank God 
for his goodness and the faithfulness of Rolling Oaks 
Baptist Church! 

3v3 Basketball 
We have been trying to get a consistent outreach 
to the young men in our community for some 
time, and one of the greatest opportunities has 
been through basketball related ministry. Earlier 
this month, we were fortunate to partner with 
CBC's BBOB group to host a 3v3 basketball 
tournament. Roughly 50 men came out to 
compete, and many other family members and 
friends came out to be  a part of the event also. 
During the lunch break, a gospel message was 
shared with the attendees. We especially want to 
thank Anthony Vitale and his team for all the 
work they did to make this event possible! 
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Contact Information 

If you wish to donate to HIS BridgeBuilders-San Antonio, 
please mail checks to 422 Pike Road, San Antonio, TX 
78209. You may also donate on the web. 

2025 Events 
Block Parties: 

July 12 
August 9 

September 6 
October 4 

November 22 
December 20 

Golf Tournament — October 14, 
2025 

2026 Events 
Benefit Dinner—April 28, 2026 

Now to Him who 
is able to do far 
more abundantly 
beyond all that we 
ask or think, 
according to the 
power that works 
within us, to Him 
be the glory in the 
church and in 
Christ Jesus to all 
generations 
forever and ever. 
Amen.  Ephesians 
3:20-21 

Senior Center Ministry 
We have been able to continue our senior center 
outreach for a number of years, and God has 
greatly blessed this ministry. Our team reaches out 
to several centers across the city. Every week 
seniors gather together for Bible study and 
fellowship, and once a month we provide a 
delicious meal, prepared by our volunteers. This 
ministry has been a great encouragement to the 
seniors in our community, and we look forward to 
what God will continue to do! 

Back to School Drive 

Every year, we collect school supplies to put into 
backpacks that we distribute to students and 
families in need at our back to school block party, 
in August. We distribute several hundred 
backpacks filled with supplies annually, and it 
takes an amazing group of supporters to donate and 
collect all the items. If you or your church would 
like to be involved in our back to school drive this 
year, please reach out to Ruben Fechner: 
210-831-0883, fechnerruben@sbcglobal.net. 




